
Easter Bonnet Parade & Easter Egg Hunt 
2025 

 
 
 
On Friday 4th April we are having our 
traditional Easter bonnet parade.  For 
homework over the next two weeks 
please could you create an Easter 

bonnet to wear on that day. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
If you don’t want to wear an Easter bonnet then 

you can make / decorate an Easter egg instead 

and bring this into school on Friday 4th April to 

display in the hall. 

 

 

 

 

We are hopeful that the Easter Bunny 

(supported very generously by Mr & 

Mrs Gregg and the Fireplace & Stove 

Shop) will visit school, and leave 

behind some yummy chocolate eggs 

for us to find…! 

 

Please wear your Easter bonnet or bring your decorated egg to school on  

Friday 4th April. 

Unfortunately we don’t have storage space to accept them before this date. 

This event is for children only and will be held during the school day. 


